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Pupil Voice and Wellbeing

Summer Newsletter

Please speak to Natalie Fitzpatrick or Emma Baker if you have any wellbeing issues or
would like to discuss anything. Leanne Mosey leads on Pupil Voice.

Pupil Voice
Investors in children have been in to school
to talk with pupils; hearing their voice on
what school does well, to listen to them.
We are awaiting our report. Pupils have
been taking part in questionnaires about
their learning in different subjects, what
they like/dislike and would like to see more
of to support their lessons.

Kidsafe

In Kidsafe this term we have been learning
about the dangers of knife crime. We are
visiting the Knife Angel sculpture in
Sunderland later this term, as part of the
National Youth Anti-Violence Educational
Programme.

Princess Diana Award Ambassadors

received a certificate, a Wellbeing badge
and a bracelet for their commitment to
Wellbeing and support for their peers. A
second badge, ‘Free the Shoulders’ was
also given for additional work around
social media and body confidence. This
badge is a limited-edition badge for
Ambassadors who have championed body
confidence, and challenged lookism. Well
done ambassadors — you are a credit to
the school!

In wellbeing group this term we enjoyed
- have the
school nurses
in Simone and
Carolyn where
we had a chat
about how we
are feeling and any issues we wanted to
discuss.

You said... We did!
As part of healthy

schools, the pupils
decided they wanted to

] do a recycling project

within school. Each
4 week a team collect the
recycle bins around
school and empty them
into the big bin, ready
for collection. Students also collect

peelings from the kitchen every day for
the compost. Keep up the great work!




